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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE BY BOB GARNER

1t is with the deepest regret that I must announce that due to a business
committment that I must resign as President of Chapter 690. I will be
opening a shop on Indian Trail Road near Hwy. 29. We will sell all types
of models and model supplies along with a selection of dolls. This busi-
ness will take a total committment on my part, thus I will not have the
time required to be an active chapter president. I would like to thank

all of the chapter members for the support you have given me as presi-
dent. ; '

REPORT ON WORKDAY BY EARL EVANS

Our last meeting was a workday on Saturday, October 25, 1980 at the
Gwinnett County Airport to rework and rebuild the tail on the wind tee.
We had a good turn-out of members. Ken Sharp took this opportunity to
show us how to use a cutting torch and Ken Sharp, Harold Stalcup and
Joel Levine made the sparks fly when welding the sheet metal to the
steel structure. While this was going on, Bob Carner ard Earl Evans
managed to set the grass on fire around the wind tee and under Earl's
truck while burning-off the old tail with a cutting torch. I didn't
realize that Bob could move his feet so fast. Wee we did get the new
tail on the tee after doing some field engineering as we went. A good
time was had by all attending.

REPORT ON VARI EZE/LONG E2 BUILDERS MEETING

The Vari Eze/Long E2 Builders Meeting was held on Saturday, November 8th
at Craig Gottschang's house. We had a good turn-out of builders and
prospective builders. George Scott brought video tapes of the long EZ
and Vari Eze that were shot for the Good Morning America Show. It was
decided .that we would meet once each quarter. Watch for an announcement
of the next meeting.

CHAPTER CHAIRMANSHIPS

We are still looking for volunteers for people to chair the committees as
outlined in the October Newsletter.



